
 

 

 
         Date: 19 Oct 2023 
 

 

Dear Y5 Parents, 

All children are safe and well. Although there were some long periods of rain, the children all 
undertook the planned activities yesterday afternoon with great success. The children are really 
enjoying themselves and building deeper connections with each other. They awoke this morning to 
dry weather and after a good breakfast will be preparing for the exciting day ahead.   

We had some parents arrive unannounced at camp yesterday evening. We respectfully ask that you 
do not do this. This can be unsettling for the children and can cause unnecessary worry for them. It 
then also means school and camp staff are having to move away from their current duties. 

As mentioned above students are having a lot of fun while also showing real maturity in coping 
during the wetter periods of weather. 

We will send a further update around lunchtime. 

Kind Regards, 
Mr Gavin MacGregor 
Principal 

 

 


